
 

December 4, 2023 

In Case You Missed It: November 2023 Notification Summary  

 

Dear providers, 

 

Here are notifications the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) sent last month. To view any of 
the following notifications, please visit: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/news 

• November 1: Reminder to Respond to Medical Record Requests  
• November 2: In Case You Missed It: October 2023 Notification Summary 
• November 3: New Incentive Payment Program for HPSM Primary Care Providers 
• November 6: The Health Plan of San Mateo’s Population Health Management 

Strategy 
• November 7: Learn More About Tobacco Cessation Resources on Our New Website 
• November 8: Continuity of Care for Members Transitioning from Medi-Cal Fee-for-

Service 
• November 9: Screening and Treating Patients’ Perinatal Mental Health 
• November 13: HPSM Covers Physician Administered Drugs (PADs) for Medi-Cal 

Members 
• November 15: Continuing Medical Education (CME) For Diabetes Awareness Month 
• November 21: Verify Members’ Eligibility 24/7 
• November 27: Help Connect Your Patients to HPSM’s Care Management Programs 
• November 28: Three Reminders for HPSM Providers 
• November 30: Native American Heritage Month 2023 

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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